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Andrea Gyger

From: Claudia Kuhns 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 11:36 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet voting

Dear Secretary Williams: 

 

I am opposed to any type of internet voting.  It is not secure, and it is not verifiable as to who actually voted.  The 

Federal government's personnel data base was hacked just last week which leads me to believe that the internet even 

less secure than I thought.  Entire elections could easily be hacked if internet voting is broadened.  County clerks should 

be instructed to obey the Colorado Statutes regarding any type of internet voting.   

 

As a former election integrity activist, I am well versed in the lack of security with any type of electronic voting.  The 

internet is certainly the worst.   

 

Regards, 

Claudia Kuhns 

Be the Change Public Integrity Project 




